
Thought for the Month
Onward
Story from my heart

Thought for the month!
April is the time that we see things springing up all around us.  The
challenge of us humans is to also spring up, find new goals, enjoy the
longer days and our outdoor spaces. Enjoy springing to make your days
better.

April Vol.nine

CONTENT

Here is a story from my heart. 
The upcoming month of May will see me celebrating Mothers Day with my son
and his family.  As an adoptive Mom I also take some time to thank his birth
family for this gift. I will be taking time to remember and time to make new
memories.  Thanks to my Son and his family for being in my life

Debra

Onward...
Just a follow up on the Legion work that I am doing.  I am so enjoying the
oppportunity to sit with Veterans and here the stories of how they served our
County and how they are going forward.  I am hoping to find away to get our
youth connected to these amazing Vets and have them see how it is now up
to them to keep the stories alive and give back to help their community
through the Legion.

O N W A R D 6 5  U P D A T E
T O U C H I N G  B A S E !


